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MEMO 
To: Montana Women’s Prison Visitors 

From: Warden Katie Weston 

Date: July 11, 2025 

Subject: All MWP visits must be scheduled online (starts Aug. 1, 2025) 

MESSAGE 

As of Aug. 1, 2025, all visits at Montana Women’s Prison must be scheduled online in advance using 
the ICSolutions scheduling system. After that date, anyone arriving at the facility without a scheduled 
visit will be turned away. In an effort to ease that transition, approved visitors may begin scheduling 
their visits online on July 14, 2025. 

To schedule a visit online, access the system at www.icsolutions.com. New users must create an 
account using the instructions on the website. The visitation scheduling system may also be 
accessed from the DOC website (www.cor.mt.gov) from the In-Person Visitation page in the “Friends 
and Family” section.  

This change will enhance safety and security for staff members, inmates, and visitors. Thank you for 
your cooperation.  

If you have any questions, please contact Troy Hust at 406-247-5118 or thust@mt.gov. 

http://www.icsolutions.com/
https://cor.mt.gov/
mailto:thust@mt.gov

